
Chuck Clarke, Regional Administrator  
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, Region 10  
1200 Sixth Avenue  
Seattle, WA 98101 

Mary Riveland, Director  
Washington Department of Ecology  
PO Box 47600  
Olympia, WA 98504-7600 

John Wagoner, Manager  
Department of Energy, Richland Operations  
PO Box 550 (A7-50)  
Richland, WA 99352 

June 7, 1995 

RE: TWRS Privatization 

Dear Messrs. Clarke and Wagoner, and Ms. Riveland: 

As Chair of the Hanford Advisory Board (HAB), I am forwarding to you the attached advice relating to 
privatization of tank waste treatment and disposal which was adopted by consensus of the Board during 
its meeting on June 1 & 2, 1995 in Portland, Oregon. You will note that this advice builds on the 
previous advice #18 on privatization, which is enclosed as Attachment B. 

Advice 

The Board looks forward to your written response, as called for in our charter. 

Very truly yours, 

Merilyn B. Reeves, Chair  
Hanford Advisory Board  

cc: Thomas Grumbly, DOE 

Attachment A 
Attachment B

For questions or comments, please send email to Hanford_Advisory_Board@rl.gov  
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HAB Consensus Advice #24  
Subject: Cover Letter (Health, Safety & Waste Management Committee)  
Adopted: June 1-2, 1995  
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